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Further guidance and training in the storage, use and maintenance of pressure systems can be 
found at URL: https://moody.st-andrews.ac.uk/moodle/course/view.php?id=3545  

 
The following is a brief guide to pressure systems produced by the Health and Safety Executive at 

URL: http://www.hse.gov.uk/pubns/indg261.pdf  
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